
Report
From: Maggie Meyer, Worship and Music Committee
TO: Joe Baker, Building and Grounds: and the Worship and Music Committee RE: Storage Committee Report: June 5, 2018
The Storage Committee has met six times: Tuesday, April 10, 17, 24, May 1, May 22, and June 5. The Committee has representatives from Building and Grounds, the Aesthetics Committee, and the Worship and Music Committee. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The work of the Committee during its last two meetings has been to find the best way to provide adequate and accessible storage for chairs in the Fellowship Hall and to store the Aesthetics Committee’s materials.  Our efforts now are focused on a counter that will store chairs in the Fellowship Hall and cabinets for the Bride’s Room. Joe Baker has spearheaded getting bids for these two projects: he is negotiating bids from Huck’s Cabinets and a private contractor.  	
           However, our first concern had been to address the dampness problem in the Putnam Street wall in the Fellowship Hall.  Joe Baker has organized this work: Jani-Source will be treating the wall this Thursday with an eco-friendly enzyme spray that they have recommended for mold and mildew removal. The walls will be scraped and patched during the week of 6/11, Then, during the week of 6/18, the walls will be painted with a water sealant. 
          
